
Dear Parent/carer, 

 SCHOOL HUB Meal ordering System (was Lunch Shop)  

Arnside School are scheduled to switch over from Lunch Shop to SCHOOL HUB on the afternoon of 

Monday 12th June with a view to using School Hub in school from Tuesday 13th June  

During the evening of Monday 12th June, please log into Lunch Shop as you normally would with 

your existing log in details. You will be redirected to the School Hub website for you to save on your 

phones/computers etc. 

You may be required to change your password for extra security. Please hit the ‘forgot password’ 

button on the School Hub log in page, however this does require you to have an email address 

within Lunch Shop/School Hub so please check before Friday 9th June that you have an up to date 

email address within Lunch Shop (profile tab). This will prevent any problems in the swap over to 

School Hub and hopefully save you any inconvenience in trying to get back on. 

If you require assistance logging in please call the school office or Orian on 01228 404714/822179 or 

email schoolhubsupport@orian.co.uk. Yours sincerely, 


